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Robbery 

On May 17, 2024, at approximately 5:12 p.m., the DeKalb Police Department responded to 850 Pappas Drive 
(DeKalb Food Mart) in DeKalb, Illinois for a report of a robbery. DeKalb Police Officers made contact with the 
victim, and it was alleged that a male offender robbed the victim by force and fled the scene with an unknown 
amount of U.S. Currency. The DeKalb Police Department conducted video canvass of the area and located video 
footage that corroborated the victim accounts of the robbery. During the course of the investigation, the 
offender was identified by the DeKalb Police Department. On May 22, 2024, the DeKalb Police Department 
located the robbery offender at his residence in DeKalb, Illinois, and he was arrested without incident. 
 
Offender:  **Juvenile Offender M/B/15 YOA 
 
Charges:    1) Robbery-Felony Class 2 

      
 

 
 

### 
**All persons are presumed innocent in a court of law until proven guilty** 

If you witnessed this incident or have any information that can help with this investigation, please contact the DeKalb 
Police Department. 

 
 
 


